Subject Added information re Mapua Masterplan for MDCA March 2024 meeting update

From Tim O'Connell <Tim.O'Connell@tasman.govt.nz>

To Tim King <Tim.King@tasman.govt.nz>, Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>, Mike Kininmonth

<mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz>, Dan Shallcrass

<Dan.Shallcrass@tasman.govt.nz>, chairperson@ourmapua.org

<chairperson@ourmapua.org>, secretary@ourmapua.org <secretary@ourmapua.org>

Date 2024-03-11 16:49

Hi all,

We have had a request from the Māpua community to supply some interim information around the engagement for this latest round of Masterplan consultation.

The deadline of the feedback was, as I'm sure most will be aware, Sunday March 10 – which meant that we were unable to include this in the update that we provided a week prior to the MDCA meeting.

We will be compiling a thorough summary of the feedback which will be made available to the public as soon as possible.

But for now, we can certainly offer some initial insights for you to share with your community.

The in-person and emailed feedback may be subject to increase as we continue to finalise the data. However the Shape Tasman data is correct and as of 4:34pm on Monday 11 March, we have received the following over the course of the feedback period (10 February – 10 March 2024);

• Shape Tasman Website:

2,071 views (The number of times a Visitor views any page on a Site.)

1,475 visits

946 visitors

This yielded 287 contributions from 116 unique contributors (Many offered feedback to multiple aspects of the masterplan)

Of these 287 contributions

- 87 related to Seaton Valley (from 78 contributors)
- 53 related to Aranui Village Centre (from 46 contributors)
- 43 related to Higgs Rd (from 39 contributors)
- 40 related to Waterfront/ Grossi Point (from 38 contributors)
- 30 related to Actions suggested (from 26 contributors)
- 18 related to Māpua/ Ruby Bay Catchment Management (From 18 contributors)
- 16 were general feedback/ comments
- 351 in-person votes (via the postbox provided at the drop-in sessions), emails or handwritten feedback. Many of these were provided anonymously, so it's difficult to know how many individual contributors were involved.

In total: 351 + 287 = 638 pieces of feedback.

As mentioned, we will be able to offer a refined version in the coming days. However, we hope this offers some good initial perspective.

Take care.

Tim O'Connell

Communications Officer



DDI +64 3 543 7222 | Tim.O'Connell@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

From: Tim O'Connell <Tim.O'Connell@tasman.govt.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 11:12 AM

To: Tim King <Tim.King@tasman.govt.nz>; Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>; Mike Kininmonth <mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz>; Dan Shallcrass <Dan.Shallcrass@tasman.govt.nz>; chairperson@ourmapua.org;

secretary@ourmapua.org

Subject: MDCA March 2024 meeting update

Hi all,

Hope you're well. A bit of rain, a bit of snow, but still a lot of warmth. It must be Autumn in Tasman.

Please find attached your March 2024 update ahead of Monday's MDCA meeting.

Take care,

Tim O'Connell

Communications Officer **DDI** +64 3 543 7222 | Tim.O'Connell@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete